
 
 
Gonzales County is requesting applications for the position of: 
 

CUSTODIAN  
 
Gonzales County is requesting applications for the position of Custodian.  This is a fulltime 
position reporting to the Gonzales County Judge.  Applicant must be self starter, experienced and 
have a minimum of high school education.  This position involves a heavy workload requires the 
candidate to work well under pressure, pay attention to interior and exterior of all County 
building conditions. 
The qualified candidate must have the following skills:  operate commercial buffers, basic 
plumbing skills, painting skills, detail cleaning of offices, restrooms, and daily removal of all trash.  
 
 
Applications may be obtained at the Gonzales County Judges Office, located at 414 St. Joseph 
Street, Suite 200, between the hours of 8 a.m. and 4 pm or on the web at www.co.gonzales.tx.us.  
Only complete applications will be considered.  Applications must be received by December 17, 
2021.  A drug and alcohol screen test will be required.  Gonzales County does not discriminate on 
the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age and handicap status in employment or 
the provision of services. 
 

EOE 
 
 

http://www.co.gonzales.tx.us/

